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Reference

Deaxr Sir.,
S.5. "TASSTA"

With reference to our telephone call to you and
to your subsequent letter dated 8th instant the above
vessel has been at Hull and Classification requirements
have been discussed with the Master and Chief
Engineer.

Before renewing the 90 fathoms of chain cable
stated by the Surveyors in Piraeus to be undersize
the Owners have requested that a further examination be
held and the sizes of these six lengths checked.

Safety valve springs have been ordered but will not
be available for about six weeks.

In the circumstances, as the vessel was urgently
required and her stay at this port of short duration they
have requested that all outstanding requirements be
deferred until her return to this port from her present
voyage to Russia, which should be in about five weeks
time .

The vessel has now sailed but would you please
confirm that this proposed arrangement is in order, and
8lso confirm that the fitting of protectioh for the
boiler water level gauge glasses is a condition of class.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
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The Secretary,
LONDON .







